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I wholeheartedly support SB210. One of the most important functions of our 

government is to conduct safe, fair and trustworthy elections. Election integrity is 

paramount for the continuance of our democratic representative government. In 

person, same day voting is vital to accomplish this. Government ID must be required 

to ensure that each voter is a qualified US citizen. No exceptions. One vote, one 

person. Pass SB 210. 


